1 March 2019

To: Planning and Building Services Department
City of Barrie
70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400
Barrie , Ontario L4m 4T5

Subject: Draft Plan of Subdivision, [nnovative Planning Solutions Inc. on behalf of
Encore Development Group, 521 and 525 Essa Road, Barrie, Ontario

1. Regarding your correspondence File D12-442 dated February 14, 2019. We are
currently in Florida and providing an objection to the building permit with the following:

At the backyard of . Leslie Avenue, out neighbours property, is a very large and old
tree. The root structure is more than likely 50% on each side of the fence reaching the
new development and the property at [ eslie. If the contractor, is permitted to dig
down in that location it would undoubtedly cause the eventual destruction of that tree
causing it to fall in God knows what direction.

I would like the contractor, to provide us with some type of insurance for the repair of our
fencing, bordering [l Leslie and the subject Essa project as well as our home if it
decides to fall that way.

Sincerely yours,

)
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